
JUNE 14, 2016    |    6:30 PM

NEIGHBORHOOD HOUSE
201 N 25TH STREET    |    LOUISVILLE, KY 40212

MSD will hold an Advanced Design Meeting concerning the Portland CSO (Combined Sewer Overflow) 

Basin—a covered underground basin—to be constructed in Lannan Park. MSD will provide information 

about the advanced design phase of the basin, and offer an opportunity for public input and comments. 

This basin project will greatly lessen the occurrence of combined sewer overflows—untreated sewage—

entering our local waterways, and it will help reduce flooding in the area during rain events.

Public Meeting Notice
Portland CSO Basin   |   	Advanced Design Meeting

CUSTOMER RELATIONS     |     502.587.0603     |     CustomerRelations@LouisvilleMSD.org     |            @LouisvilleMSD

For additional information 
visit MSDProjectWIN.org

If you are unable 
to attend

A few days after the 
meeting, you may take the 
meeting survey online at 

tinyurl.com/
MSDPortland3.

Questions? 

Contact:  
MSD Project Manager
Jacob Mathis
502-540-6500

Pre-register for this meeting and receive notifications concerning this project at 

https://msd-portland-basin-design-meeting.eventbrite.com


